St. Genevieve Parish Schools

NewsLetter

Bishop Bahhuth challenged us to add 5 minutes of prayer with God each day this Lenten season.

February 16, 2024



Girls Varsity Soccer Team advances to the CIF Semi-Finals

Valiants play at Monrovia High School Saturday at 3pm.

Let's go Lady Valiants. We are SG!



Progress Reports Elementary

Final Progress Reports for the second trimester are being sent out on Tuesday, Feb. 20.

Please note there is no MS
tutoring next week - as
teachers will use this time to
schedule conferences as
needed.

Please do your part - check **Gradelink** and follow up with
your student (even if they do
not receive a progress report)
to make sure they are doing
their best!

LUNAR NEW YEAR THURSDAY NIGHT February 22, 2024

February 22, 2024

The World Languages Department would like to extend a warm invitation to celebrate the Lunar New Year 2024 here on Campus!

Presale Tickets are \$10. Happy Year of the Dragon!

FEBRUARY/MARCH CALENDAR

February 16/19: No School President's Day Holiday

March 8: Elementary Second Trimester Ends

March 13: Elementary Open House

March 15 - 20 Elementary Parent/Teacher Conferences March 18-22 *Half day dismissals*

March 25 - March 29: Holy Week/Faculty Retreat

March 31: Easter

April 1 -5: Easter Break

April 12/13 & April 19/20: Adams Family Musical



A group of high school Valiants and our Theology teachers headed down to Anaheim on Thursday, Feb. 15 for Religious Education Congress at the annual convention. This was a great opportunity for students to learn more about their faith. Way to represent Valiants!

HELP US BECOME A CASHLESS CAMPUS...AND A SAFER CAMPUS

It feels like the world around us, even the neighborhood around us, is becoming more dangerous each day. As the population of our neighborhood increases, there are fewer police to keep watch.

Recently, it was reported, our mail carrier was held up at gunpoint.

Any business or organization handling cash is especially a target.

Therefore, we are asking each of you to help us become a campus without cash.

- Make payments online, with check or money orders

- For the time being, please do not bring any form of cash payment to campus without having an appointment and letting your point of contact know you are intending to pay with cash.

Lent Begins

On a beautiful Tuesday morning, the Valiants gathered around the flap pole to offer up their Lenten promises. During this 40 day Lenten journey - how will you grow closer to God?





On Wednesday, the new San Fernando bishop (Bishop Bahhuth) joined the Valiants for our Ash Wednesday services. As customary on a Bishops first visit to a school - he granted the Valiants a day off of school. That day is this Friday, February 16.



